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Robert Said What? 
                               June 1, 2018 

                          From the desk of Sam King, CCPU President: 
 

Florida State Association of Parliamentarians Annual Meeting - May 19, 2018 
CCPU had five members (six if we count Karen Price) attend the FSAP Annual meeting 
in Brandon, Florida. The members that were able to attend were:  Luceal Curry, Mary 
Giddens, Joyce Gleason, Barbara Holland, and Sam King. 
 

Kudos to Luceal! 
Luceal had the best idea ever, as she moved to have the FSAP Annual Reports posted 

at the FSAP website.   
Because her motion passed, all FSAP members will be able to view the reports that 
were passed out at the Annual Meeting.  To view the information at the website you 
must go to: http://www.flparliamentarian.com, the Membership tab, drop down the 
selections, and pick Member Portal.        

If you don’t know the FSAP password, please email me. 
 

Please take time to review the reports of the State Association and the Florida Units. 

CCPU’s report is posted and the Unit has been very active this year. This is what you 

will see when you enter the portal: 

FSAP ANNUAL REPORTS FOR 2017-2018 
2018 Annual Reports of OfficersCommitteesUnits 

This report booklet provides you with the latest information on officer, committee, and 
unit activities from May 2017 through April 2018. 

 

  

CCPU     Facebook is up and running! 
Thanks to Christine Sutherland there is a Facebook page with our name on it. 

Just search for CCPU and  us!   22 likes so far!  Give CCPU your ! 

 

 

http://www.flparliamentarian.com/
http://flparliamentarian.com/wp-content/uploads/2018-Annual-Reports-of-OfficersCommitteesUnits.pdf
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  
 

NAP Town Hall Meeting (webinar) on Tuesday, May 29, 2018 
The question listed below was polled during the Town Hall Meeting. If you missed this webinar 
there is good news in that the NAP website has a note that the virtual meeting will soon be posted 
at the website. If you are thinking about becoming a RP or PRP, this webinar has some information 
that you may want to hear for yourself regarding the upcoming changes in the testing format.  The 
Criteria for Credentialing V2 is attached in this email.   

 

 
 
* To be ‘grandfathered’ from the current credentialing, two parts of the current test must 
be passed before the new credentialing format begins.  The two passed parts must be 
from parts 2-5 and the new format will begin no earlier than after the National Training 
Conference (September) and more likely in January of 2019.  
 

  

        Mark Your Calendars for these Meetings! 

 

         CCPU’s September Meeting 

Thursday, September 13
th 

   at 9:30 - 11:30 am 

      Joyce’s Teaching Moments will be presented by Luceal Curry after the meeting.   

 

Florida State Association of Parliamentarians 
Fall Meeting and Henry M. Robert’s Day Workshops 

 

When:  October 12-14, 2018 
Where: Homewood Suites, 755 Currency Circle, Lake Mary, FL  
Schedule: TBD  
Friday: Board meeting 
Saturday:  Business meeting followed by workshops. 
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Sunday: Registered Section Advanced Workshop. All FSAP members and guests are 
welcome to attend. 

Hotel Registration:  $109 King bed; $119 two beds per night, plus taxes.    
  
Registration: $69 includes Saturday lunch and dinner; Student registration: $35; Guest 
lunch only: $15; Guest lunch and dinner: $25 

 

Attachment: Criteria for Credentialing V2   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Rights of the Parliamentary Law:  Majority, Minority, Absentees, Individual Members, All of These. 


